
1. 

Click on the main 

menu and then on 

your child’s name.  

2. 

Click again on the main menu. 

Select bookings.  

Then, make or view bookings. 

Tregolls is now a cashless school and this means that all parents and staff are required to use 

ParentPay in order to pay and book events.  
 
 

ParentPay is also used to pre book your child’s school meals. You MUST do this in advance of 

your child having a school dinner, otherwise you are expected to provide them with a packed 

lunch. Booking meals is simple and you can book a term in advance so you don’t forget!          
 

ALL children (regardless of whether they are entitled to free meals) must use the booking                

system. It is simple to do, so just follow these steps….. 

3. 

Make a booking for 

lunchtime and select 

the  relevant week.  

Then click make or 

view booking to              

display the menu. 

4. 

Click the food items on the 

menu that your child would like 

for their lunch. Scroll across the 

menu to see the full week.  

When you have finished           

making your choices, remember 

to confirm bookings.  

You can book a week, or term in 

advance.  


